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Notice of Board Workshop

April 29, 2021

The Henderson County Board of Public Education will meet for a 
workshop on Thursday, April 29, 2021, at 12:00 pm, in the Boardroom 
of the Administrative Offices located at 414 4th Ave. W., 
Hendersonville, North Carolina. 

The primary purpose of the workshop is to discuss the 2021-2022 Budget.

This workshop will be held in accordance with approved, safety 
thresholds for public gatherings established by our local health officials.  
Capacity for the public/staff is capped at no more than 50 persons in 
keeping with the governor's most recent executive order. Limited 
members of the public will be allowed into the Board’s regular meeting 
room.

Audio of the meeting will be accessible via live stream at 
http://hcpsnc.org/live.

John M. Bryant, Ed. D., Superintendent




